
STATED COMMUNICATIONS 
SECOND AND FOURTH MONDAYS 

DINNER AT 6:30 PM MEETING AT 7:30 PM 
1110 ASHLAR AVENUE (BEHIND SUNTRUST BANK) 

(239) 369-1953 

MAILING ADDRESS 
P.O. BOX 394 

LEHIGH ACRES, FL. 33970-0394 

PAST MASTERS 
ROBERT BERNSTEIN   1962         DOUGLAS WRIGHT 1993 
WALTER RIDGE   1963         HOWARD SPOERKE 1994 
GRADY RYMER   1964         HARRY HOPKINS  1995 
THOMAS BOSWELL   1965         CLIFF AYERS  1996 
LEON HURADO   1966         KENNETH LAVINE  1997 
WILLIAM BEEMAN   1967         JEROME MASSEE  1998 
FRANK LYONS    1968         WILLIAM HORSELING 1999 
THOMAS BOSWELL   1969         CHARLES MARTIN  2000 
CHARLES GOEHLE JR.   1970         KENNETH LAVINE  2001 
THOMAS BOSWELL   1971         HELMUT REIMER  2002 
CHARLES GOEHLE JR.   1972         JAMES ROSE  2003 
PAUL MELOY    1973         CARL PETERSON  2004 
PAUL MELOY    1974         JONATHAN HAMMETT 2005 
JAMES FOSTER    1975         RALPH MCDONALD 2006 
ROY C. ROBERTS   1976         MICHAEL CROUCHELLI 2007 
WILBER FRENCH   1977         GUY WALTMAN  2008 
PAUL WILLIAMSON   1978         JOHN CARTER  2009 
JAMES BURGETT   1979         JASON HOLLINGER 2010 
RONALD TEMPLIN   1980         WILLIAM HORACIO JR. 2011 
JOHN BEDNAR    1981         PAUL GOEHLE  2012 
ERNEST SAMUELSON   1982 
HOWARD SPOERKE   1983 
WALTER REESE   1984 
ROBERT CAMPBELL   1985 
PAUL GOEHLE    1986 
WALLACE BATEMAN   1987 
LEWIS FISH    1988 
TED BLOCK    1989 
ROBERT HOEPPNER   1990 
ALBERT SAMUELSON   1991 
ANDREW STANFORTH   1992 

TRESTLE  BOARD 
LEHIGH ACRES LODGE 344 F&AM 

OFFICERS 

WORSHIPFUL MASTER  PAUL GOEHLE     239-633-8249 

SENIOR WARDEN  RICHARD CURETON    239-841-1911 

JUNIOR WARDEN  DANIEL AKARD    239-707-4451 

TREASURER   ARTHUR POKORNY    239-303-2374 

SECRETARY   GERALD POKORNY    239-303-2374 

SENIOR DEACON  ROBERT LIPPEK    239-600-9084 

JUNIOR DEACON  KEVIN GOURLEY    239-849-1534    

MARSHAL   MICHAEL CROUCHELLI  239-368-2047 

SENIOR STEWARD  NORMAN CASTER    317-440-1104 

JUNIOR STEWARD  RICHARD MANNING    239-273-4119 

CHAPLAIN   CHARLES MARTIN    239-369-6478 

TYLER    JAMES BOLLA     239-368-8065 



LODGE MEETINGS 

AUGUST 2013 

AUGUST 5TH  OFFICERS MEETING & DINNER   6:00 PM 

 

AUGUST 12TH  LODGE PRACTICE 7:00 PM 

 
AUGUST 19TH  LODGE PRACTICE 7:00 PM 
 

AUGUST 24TH  ZONE SCHOOL OF INSTRUCTION 

   PUNTA GORDA 9:00 AM 

 

AUGUST 26TH  STATED COMMUNICATION 

   DINNER 6:30 PM MEETING 7:30 PM 
 
AUGUST 28TH  MASTERS & WARDENS 
   LEHIGH ACRES 7:30 PM 
 
 
 

GRAND LODGE OFFICERS FOR DISTRICT 29 
D. D. G. M.  R.W.  JEFF  NOWAK  239-571-0935 
D. I.   R.W.  TOM  ELLIOTT  239-793-3467 

GREETINGS FROM THE WEST, 
 
IT APPEARS I HAVE MISSED OUT ON SOME OF THE ACTION WHILE 
I WAS AWAY. FROM WHAT I HEAR WE COULD HAVE SOME EA’S IN 
THE WORKS. I CAN’T WAIT TO SEE WHAT IS NEXT. I AM GLAD TO 
BE BACK! 
 
GOD BLESS YOU ALL! 
 
RICHARD CURETON, SENIOR WARDEN 

MENU:  
08-26-13: 
CHILI HOT DOGS 
TATER TOTS  
COOKIES 

GREETINGS FROM THE SOUTH,  
  
THIS MONTH I WOULD LIKE TO DISCUSS WHAT IT MEANS TO BE A 
MASON, AS INDIVIDUALS AND AS A FRATERNITY. I CAN’T WAIT 
FOR OPEN DISCUSSION AND LEARNING. TRY TO STAY COOL MY 
BORTHERS: IT IS HOT THIS SUMMER. 
THE QUIZ FOR THE MONTH IS:  
WHAT DOES THE OPEN BIBLE OR OTHER HOLY SCRIPTURES 
SIGNIFY IN THE LODGE? 
        A. THE LODGE IS OPEN 
        B. THE LODGE IS CLOSED 
        C. THE CHAPLIN IS CONDUCTING A PRAYER 
        D. THE WORSHIPFUL MASTER IS PRESENT 
 I AM LOOKING FORWARD TO SEEING EACH AND EVERYONE 
OF YOU AT THE MEETING THIS MONTH.  
DANIAL AKARD, JUNIOR WARDEN 

GREETING FROM THE EAST, 
 
THE LODGE IS GOING THROUGH SOME VERY TOUGH TIMES RIGHT 
NOW. MANY OF US HAVE FORGOTTEN THE OBLIGATION THAT WE 
TOOK AT THE ALTER , WITH OUR HANDS ON THE HOLY BIBLE. WE 
SAY THAT WE BECAME A MASON IN OUR HEART FIRSTAND IF 
YOU REALLY BELIEVE IN GOD HE IS ALSO IN YOUR HEART AND 
YOU TRY TO LIVE YOUR LIFE AS THE BIBLE COMMANDS. I HAVE 
ONLY MET A FEW BROTHERS WHO WERE TRUE MASONS & TRUE 
BELIEVERS IN GOD IN MY MASONIC LIFE. IF YOU WONDER IF YOU 
ARE ONE OF THEM LOOK IN YOUR HEART TO SEE.  
I WAS TOLD BY SOMEONE THAT THIS LODGE IS ON THE VERGE OF 
DYING, AND I HAVE TO AGREE WITH THAT PERSON. EVERYONE 
SAYS THEY LOVE THIS LODGE. BUT THEN THEY TURN AROUND 
AND RIP IT APART TRYING TO GET THEIR WAY. THE LODGE HAS 
BEEN STRUGGLING FINANCIALLY FOR YEARS AND USING UP THE 
MONEY IN THE CD’S.  THEN WHEN WE HAVE A FUNDRAISER A 
HANDFUL OF MEMBERS SHOW UP. THE BUILDING IS IN NEED OF A 
LOT OF WORK INSIDE AND OUT BUT WHEN WE CALL A WORK 
DAY ONLY THE NEW MEMBERS AND THEIR FAMILIES SHOW UP. 
AS WORSHIPFUL MASTER  FOR THE PAST YEAR AND A HALF I 
HAVE TRIED TO BE A TRUE BROTHER TO ALL THE MEMBERS BUT 
THEN I GET TOLD THAT I AM SHOWING FAVORITISM. 
IF YOU WANT THE LODGE TO DIE AND BE MERGED WITH 
ANOTHER LODGE JUST KEEP DOING WHAT YOU ARE DOING AND 
YOU WILL SUCCEED. 
 
PAUL GOEHLE WORSHIPFUL MASTER 
 
 


